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REDIFON IN NEW ORLEANS

Redifon Computers is participating in the Data Entry
Management Association's Third Annual Conference in New
Orleans from September 25-28.

M. J. Aldrich, Director, Marketing of Redifon Computers
is an invited guest speaker and will be reading a paper on
"Distributed Data Entry", highlighting the evolution of
kevboard-driven distributed data entry systems into Future
Office Systems.

Redifon Computersis also exhibitiﬁg for the first time
Videotex products connected by satellite with the UK GPO's
Prestel service.

Redifon Computers is the only British company participating

at the Conference.
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